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Queensland Veterans’ Memorial Grants now available 
 
Member for Keppel Brittany Lauga is encouraging veterans’ groups and other 
eligible community organisations to apply for the next round of Queensland 
Veterans’ Memorial Grants. 
 
Ms Lauga said the grants include funding of up to $40,000 per project and 
additional funding of up to $10,000 for conservation management plans.  
 
“Our memorials play an important role in honouring our servicemen and 
women,” she said. 
 
“But unfortunately they get damaged or weathered over time. 
 
“This important fund allows community groups to restore, conserve and create 
monuments and memorials acknowledging our veterans’ contributions.” 
 
Ms Lauga said the Palaszczuk Government had committed $1.2 million of 
funding over three years to protect and conserve our memorials for future 
generations. 
 
For more information, visit www.qld.gov.au/memorialgrants for more 
information or to apply for a grant.  
 
Applications close for the final round of grants in August 2020.  
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